
 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello children! 

 

How are you all?  I hope you are all keeping busy at home.  What have you been 

up to at home?   

 

Click here -> https://youtu.be/ex5Tm-xcg4Y to watch a short video and hear 

me singing the song that we usually sing in the Nursery.  Can you sing along with 

me and do the actions?   There are also some different activities on the school 

website for you to do whilst you’re at home.   

 

This week we will be looking at The Gingerbread Man story – click this link to 

hear me read it to you -> https://youtu.be/VHHuxp6YUq0   

Once you have listened to it, maybe you can pretend to be the Gingerbread Man 

and say some of the things he says in the story! 

 

I hope you enjoy doing the activities and I really look forward to seeing all your 

work!  Your grown ups can email me at nurseryjea@theparkfederation.org 

   

We all miss seeing your lovely faces in the Nursery.  I will write to you again 

next week! 

Take care.   

Miss Mendis  
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